
* Many thanks to Dick Howe and the Arbuckle staff for their hospitality. 
A good turnout got the pleasure of playing a fine golf course. Thanks 
again Dick. 

* The NCGA office will be closed Friday April 4 - Monday April 7. The 
receptionist will be taking phone messages only. The office will be 
moving to Poppy Hills. The phone and PO Box will remain the same. 

(408) 625-4653 PO Box NCGA, Pebble Beach, CA 93953 

* Many thanks to John Zoller and Larry Gilhuly for taking time out of their 
busy schedules for their presentations. 


